




 

 

 

 

Class Trip – Year 5 
The students of Year 5 were 

thrilled with go on their class trip 

to the CBL biscuit factory and 

Water’s Edge Hotel on the 26th 

June 2024. The fun-filled bus 

journey started off at 8.00a.m. At 

the CBL biscuit factory, students 

were shown an introductory video 

of how the factory functions. The 

students enjoyed a variety of 

biscuits and were fascinated to see 

the actual processes involved in the 

production of biscuits. Thereafter, 

we reached the Water’s Edge Hotel 

for a spread of delicious food. At 

the end the trip, on the way back 

to school, each child had their own 

stories to tell about what they had 

enjoyed the most. 
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